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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The position report for September was published on 11th October 2024. Shipments were expected 
to be up 10-15%, so the number must be a little disappointing. California blames the disappointing 
number on lack of available almonds of the right grade and variety for the domestic market. 
Shipments in September reached….  
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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